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June 5, 2009


Advice No. 3657T


David Danner
Executive Director and Secretary
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W.
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250


Dear Mr. Danner:


Qwest Corporation is forwarding for filing the sheets listed on Attachment A. 

This filing makes corrections to references in the Exchange and Network Services Tariff, as well as corrections or clarifications to headings and footnotes.  These changes do not affect rates, terms or conditions.  We are providing a redlined copy of each of the changes.

We request the effective date of the filing become effective June 9, 2009.

If you have questions concerning this filing please contact Barb Kleiner at (303) 383‑6575.


Sincerely,





Mark Reynolds

Qwest Corporation
1600 7th Avenue Room 3206
Seattle, Washington  98191
(206) 345-1568
Facsimile (206) 343-4040

Mark S. Reynolds
Senior Director – Regulatory
Public Policy
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EXCHANGE AND NETWORK SERVICES
WN U-40

	SECTION
	SHEET
	REVISION


	1
	7
	6

	
	
	

	2
	56
	2

	
	
	

	5
	3
	14

	5
	2
	1

	5
	3
	2

	5
	4
	1

	5
	5
	1

	5
	6
	1

	5
	8
	2

	5
	9
	1

	5
	14
	1

	5
	45
	1

	5
	113
	4

	5
	114
	3

	
	
	

	9
	1
	3

	9
	14
	2

	9
	15
	2

	9
	16
	2

	9
	17
	2

	9
	18
	2

	9
	19
	2

	9
	19.1
	2

	9
	19.2
	2

	9
	20
	5

	9
	21
	2

	9
	22
	2

	9
	23
	2

	9
	24
	2

	9
	25
	2

	9
	26
	2

	9
	27
	2

	9
	28
	2

	9
	29
	2

	9
	30
	2

	9
	31
	2

	9
	32
	5

	9
	33
	4

	9
	34
	2

	9
	35
	3

	9
	36
	2
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EXCHANGE AND NETWORK SERVICES
WN U-40

	SECTION
	SHEET
	REVISION


	10
	16
	2

	10
	17
	2

	10
	51
	4

	10
	52
	4

	10
	53
	3

	10
	54
	3

	10
	55
	3

	
	
	

	104
	2
	2

	104
	3
	2

	104
	4
	2

	104
	5
	2

	104
	6
	2

	
	
	

	105
	31
	2

	105
	32
	2

	105
	33
	3

	105
	34
	2

	105
	35
	3
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